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Archer Environmental Law partners David Edelstein and Charles Dennen were published on September 8, 2022

in the Bloomberg Law Article, “What Companies Should Know About PFAS Compounds.” In the article, Edelstein

and Dennen discuss the implications for companies of a newly proposed EPA rule designating two PFAS

compounds as “hazardous substances” under CERCLA. The proposal imposes liability for PFAS clean-up and

cost recovery and allows for new Superfund sites. Edelstein and Dennen also address how companies using

PFAS materials should prepare.

To view the complete article, click here.
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